R A D I O S TAT l O N K I_Y H Clarksoille cﬁaa(w Broadeasters

Clarksville, Arkansas
March 14, 1957

Maurice W, Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Sir:

Thank you for your report of reception of
our Station.

You may be interested to know that we have
recieved reports of reception all over the
United States. We are very grateful for these
reports, and especially the ones from our own
home town.

Thanks again, and if we can be of any help
at any time, please let us know,

Sin%erely yours,

%, —7 -
Roy Forrester
General Manager



